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Our pupils have been hard at work again this week and I've had the pleasure of seeing 
many of them proudly bringing their excellent work to the office. It's lovely to 
witness their achievements and the genuine enthusiasm they bring to their learning. 

I've also been delighted to see the frequent exchanges of well-done awards for gold cards 
and badges, a testament to the dedication and positive behaviour demonstrated by our 
pupils . A big thank you to all the parents who joined us for Number Day activities today. Your 
presence and participation make a significant impact on our school community.
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rosette WINNERS

GOLD ROSETTE

Theo H
 Melody E

   Theo M
     Harley T

      Anya H-M
        Oscar H

         Sofia W
           George B

             Najla R
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 Nut-free reminder 
Please can we remind 
everyone that we are a 
nut-free school and ask 
you to ensure all lunch 
boxes contain nut-free 
items. Many thanks.

 Early Learners 
Early Learners have 
notified us that they now 
have spaces in their after 
school club and on the 
bus. Please contact them if 
you are interested.

 Bags2School 
Our wonderful PTA are 
organising a 'Bags2School' 
fundraiser for after half 
term.
More details and bags will be 
sent home later in February, 
so if you're having a spring 
clean, put any items aside 
(clothes, shoes, handbags, 
bedding, towels etc - full list 
to follow) to fill your bags.

  Reach for the Stars
Year 5 and 6 had a fabulous day yesterday 

when they visited 
Jodrell Bank to support 
their science learning 
about Space. They 
enjoyed exploring 
the site and taking 
part in a Planetarium 
workshop

We have gone maths crazy in 
school today as we celebrated 
and supported  the NSPCC 
Number Day. Everyone came 
dressed to impress and took part 
in number-themed activities 
throughout the day. We also 
welcomed parents and carers in to 
join in the fun. Thank you for all your 
donations to this worthy cause.
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